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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE DOWNTOWN WEEKEND SHUTTLE SERVICE IS 

PROPOSED TO BE DISCONTINUED 
 

PUBLIC TRANSIT WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE DISCONTINUATION OF 
THE DOWNTOWN WEEKEND CIRCULATOR, ROUTE 10, A FRIDAY AND SATURDAY EVENING 

SERVICE 
 

ALL QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS RELATED TO THE PROPOSED SERVICE END WILL BE 
TAKEN INTO CONSIDERATION AT THE PUBLIC HEARING WHICH IS SET FOR: 

 

THURSDAY, MAY 10, 2018, AT 5:00 P.M. 
2ND FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 

CITY OF HUNTSVILLE, 
DEPARTMENT OF PARKING & PUBLIC TRANSIT 

500 B CHURCH STREET 
HUNTSVILLE, AL   35801 

 

Further details are available at: 
 

https://www.huntsvilleal.gov/residents/streets/public-transportation/ 
 

OR BY CALLING: 
256-427-6811 

 

This hearing is being held as required by FTA Circular 9030.1E, Ch. IV, Section 12,  and the 

Department of Transportation’s 49 U.S.C. 5307 (c) (1) (I), as amended, and the City of Huntsville, 

Department of Parking & Public Transit Public Comment Policies. 

 

Comments or questions can also be submitted, up until the hearing date, by calling the City of 

Huntsville, Department of Parking & Public Transit, John T. Brown, Jr., Director, at (256) 427-6811. 

 

Aviso de audiencia pública para terminar la ruta del fin de semana del centro.  la audiencia está 

prevista para el 10 de mayo de 2019, a las 5:00 p.m. en la calle Church 500 B. Por favor llame 256-

427-6811 para más información. 

https://www.huntsvilleal.gov/residents/streets/public-transportation/

